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Dear Joint Transportation Committee,
What were the people who proposed this bill thinking?
Why would you tax tires and not dedicate the collected taxes to roads.

Furthermore, this tax, would be very detrimental to Oregonians. Most are struggling
to buy groceries, and keep up with the ever increasing utility bills.

Might ask your constituents what they think. Bet you will find 90+% are against such
a ridiculous tax, especially not to be used for roads.

Please do not send this out of committee.
Thank you,

Luanne Thielke



